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March 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Re:  Sociology Workshop, London 
 

The Year 13 Sociology students have the opportunity to attend a Sociology workshop in London on Wednesday 
3rd April 2019.  The workshop is designed to refine and sharpen key exam techniques for the three AQA A Level 
Sociology papers, build confidence in the essential assessment skills and cover a wide range of core topics that 
are likely to be tested in June. 
 
The students will travel by coach leaving The Holt at 08.30 and returning by 17.00 (approx.) accompanied by 
members of The Holt School staff.  
 
The cost of this trip will be £48.00 and includes the cost of coach hire, insurance and entrance fee.  We reserve 
the right to cancel the visit should there be insufficient support. If the trip is oversubscribed then a ballot will 
be held and those not successful will receive a full refund.  This payment is non-refundable if your daughter/son 
decides to drop out at a later date. 
 
Making payment for the trip will be deemed as you having given parental consent for your child to participate.  
Payment for the trip needs to be made via WisePay by Monday 25th March; simply login to your WisePay 
account for details.  If you need a reminder of your WisePay login please e-mail 
n.hopkins@holt.wokingham.sch.uk.  In the event of difficulties using this system, please telephone Mrs 
Simmons, the School Finance Manager.  In the case of severe financial hardship please contact Ms Kate Royle, 
Assistant Headteacher, who may be able to put you in touch with agencies that could help or to discuss the 
situation with you. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mira Dakovic 
Head of Social Sciences  
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